
THE PRESCOT SCHOOL

YOUR INVITATION  TO OUR 

OPEN EVENING

WE WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU AND YOUR FAMILY
TO EXPERIENCE THE HERITAGE AND TRADITION AT 

THE PRESCOT SCHOOL 
PART OF THE HEATH FAMILY MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST

As a national Teaching School focusing on quality teaching in the classroom 
and a Leadership Development School, The Heath Family Trust have a proven 

track record of successful school support. Our young people will benefit from the 
expertise both within school and across our partner schools in the Multi-Academy 
Trust. Being part of an outstanding Multi-Academy Trust gives our young people 

the very best opportunities to be both aspirational and successful.

WE VERY MUCH LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU AND YOUR CHILD
MRS A KENNEDY, HEADTEACHER

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ARRANGE A PERSONAL TOUR DURING
A SCHOOL DAY THEN PLEASE COMPLETE THE DETAILS BELOW:

Your Name:

Your Child’s Name:

Your Telephone / Mobile:

Your Email:

WEDNESDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER, 4-7PM

#



OPENING
EVENING

19 TH SEPTEMBER 2018, 4-7PM

EXCELLENCE
EVERY DAY, EVERY LESSON!

PROUD TO BE A MEMBER OF

A GRAMMAR SCHOOL HERITAGE AND TRADITION - SINCE 1544

www.prescotschool.org.uk

For more information please call 
0151 477 8680, email info@prescotschool.org.uk 
or visit our website:

•	Leadership Development at 
	 all Levels
•	Strong Pastoral Support
•	Links to outstanding Sixth Form 

Colleges and Universities

Our School has a clear ethos that everyone matters, everyone helps 
and everyone succeeds!

•	Traditional Standards
•	Strong Discipline
•	High Aspirations & Expectations
•	Wide Extra Curricular Programme


